
To become a member of the
Friends, please fill out and return
with your $5.00 membership fee to
the Friends of the Tuscarawas
Branch Library.

Name: --------
Address: --------

Phone: -------
Meetings are held the second
Tuesday of each month at 1:30 p.m.

Times I'd be available:
Morning Afternoon Evening

Things I'd be interested in
helping with:

Bake Sale Book Sale

Welcome Baby Book Delivery

Summer Reading Program

FRIENDS

of the

LIBRARY

Tuscarawas
Branch

Who are they?
What do they do?

How YOU can
become

part of the team!!



The mission of the Friends
is to raise auxiliary money for library
use.
[his helps in making the library a
better place for its patrons.

The officers for the
Tuscarawas Branch Library :

President: Patty Smith
Secretary: Carol Stanley
Treasurer:ICarenSchurnacher

Different ways that the Friends
of the Library raise money:

Cookie Sales
Used Book Sales

Raffles

What the money has been used
for in the past:

Purchased books, regular and large print,
and magazines.

Purchased prizes for the Summer
.Reading Program and Back-to-School
Fair.

Purchased needed items, for example:
folding tables, chairs, ladder, a dry erase/
flannel board, magnets, a tarp for the
children's room, DVDs, and bought the
material for our bike rack, as well as
sponsored many library programs, such
as the Christmas program and the back-
to- school fair.

The Friends welcome new
babies born in our community

by buying them each a new
book.

To continue to sponsor library
programs, and to help the

library by purchasing needed
items that are not able to be
purchased within the library

budget.


